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Dear family, 

 

As we announced this past Sunday, we will not be having Sunday Service for the next two Sundays, July 

26 and August 2. This coming weekend, many of us will be at our annual family camp, and our energy 

and manpower will be focused on that. The following Sunday, August 2nd, we will be hosting our own 

Peace Road event, where we will be travelling to and praying at three different sites around Colorado: 

 

The Martin Luther King Jr. Statue at City Park 

 

Camp Amache Japanese Internment Camp 

 

Sand Creek Native American Massacre Site 

 

We will be sending out a separate email this week with further details about the Peace Road event. More 

information about Peace Road can be found at the video below. 

 

 
Peace Road 2017 Promotional Video 


